
Are you interested in participating in a study 
about dyslexia and emotions?

We are looking for university students with and without
dyslexia to take part in our psychology research. 

We are investigating how certain academic scenarios can 
provoke anxiety. We are interested in differences between 

students with and without dyslexia. We also want to find out if 
our emotional regulation strategy can help. 

This online study will take approximately 15-20 minutes. You 
will need a laptop, computer or tablet. 

You will be asked to rate your anxiety in specific academic 
scenarios and answer a few short questionnaires. 

You will receive a £5 Amazon voucher as a thank you.

To take part or for more information please email: 
holly.coatesmcdowall.2021@live.rhul.ac.uk


